
                 

2024  

It’s Chamber Music Workshop time again!!  

The 2024 Chamber Music Workshop will be held at: 

Second Reformed Church, 2323 Stadium  

Drive, Kalamazoo 49008  

The dates are:   June 16th – June 21st 2024.   

The hours are:  Sunday, June 16th 3:00 - 5:00 P.M.,   

                         Monday, June 17th through Friday, June 21st, 8:30 A.M. - 2:30 P.M.,  

 

Final Concert, Friday, June 21st 7:30 P.M.  Call time 7:00 P.M.  

You will find an application form online at: www.kzcmw.org. You may also find other information 

on the website. We urge you to fill out the application form and return it as soon as possible as 

space is limited.  

 

The deadline is Sunday, May 4th, 2024.  The fee of $280.00 payable to: Kalamazoo Chamber 

Music Workshop, should be mailed along with your application. If this is inconvenient, we 

require a $140.00 non-refundable deposit to guarantee placement. The $140.00 balance will be 

payable before, or at registration.  

Our program will be closely modeled after last year’s, with theory and chamber music in the 

morning and orchestra in the afternoon. Mr. Varineau will be returning to conduct the full orchestra 

and teach a theory class.  

The first day will be set aside for final registration and a short rehearsal session.  Please be sure to 

bring your instrument!  

Tell all your musical friends about us. They may call for an application or access the information 

on the website.  All instruments are welcome. 

We hope you will join us.  Remember, space is limited.  Please return applications promptly.  

 

Sincerely,  

Grace Field  

269-365-0966 

gracenotes269@yahoo.com  

www.kzcmw.org  


